
 Hello! This will be my last newsletter for the 

year. I’ve enjoyed working with your children this 

year. It was wonderful seeing so much  

improvement over the year. You should be happy 

about the work your child has done. 

 Attached are the book orders. They should 

be returned to me by May 10th. This will be the 

last book order for the year. Remember you can also  

order on-line. I have a link from the 4th grade page 

on our school website. If your child has not used 

his/her free coupon, this will be the last chance of 

the year. 

 Also attached is an informational letter for 

our Madison trip. We will be going to Madison on  

Tuesday, May 28. We will leave at 7:00 a.m. and 

return at 4:15 p.m. Students should be at school 

at 6:45 a.m. All parents are welcome to ride the 

bus with us there. You are more than welcome to 

drive on your own if you want.  

 The 3rd and 4th grade classes will be going 

to First Stage Theater on May 10. We will leave at 

8:30 a.m. and arrive back at 12:45 p.m. 

 The last day of school is Friday, May 31.  The 

last day is a half day of school with dismissal at 

12:00 p.m. The closing chapel and awards will take 

place on this day also.  

Topics to be studied: 
Religion-new testament stories 

Math-measurement 

Reading-Theme 4 

Language-research report 

Science-human body 

SS-Wisconsin History/Capitol      

Questions to ask your child: 

 How many degrees are in a circle? 

 What facts have you learned 

about the human body? 

 What were the disciples doing 

when Jesus was praying in the 

Garden of Gethsemane? 

 What is something interesting you 

have learned about the National 

Park you are researching? 

Points to Ponder: 

 Temptation, unlike opportunities, 

will always give you a second 

chance. 

 All success worth having is founded 

on Christian rules of conduct. 


